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Maurice & Doris Cockrell  October 6 

www.kissinkuzzins.org 

Winston Hoskins  October 6 

Cathy Lachance  October 10 

Nancy Worden  October 11 

Robert Westenhaver  October 14 

Fred Bolanz   October 16 

Glen Dodson   October 23 

 

SEPTEMBER 7 

Kaleidoscope of Colors 

Pre-Round –up Dance 

 

 

KK Duties Reminder 

 

 

 Refreshments/KP Duty       Host/Hostess              Honey Pot 
Terri & Jerry Johnson    Keith & Liz Thomas  Mike & Joanne Patrick 
Jerry & Alice Galloway 
Elaine Henry 

EVERYONE PARTICIPATES 
 
 

SOCK HOP  OCTOBER 5 

DOUBLE SIGNATURE DANCE 

OCTOBER 19 DANCE CANCELLED TO ATTEND 

NORTEX ROUNDUP KALEIDSOSCOPE OF 

COLORS 

http://www.kissinkuzzins.org/
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• October 5: Quarterly meeting after dance 

• October 6: Circle I Pre-roundup  Dance 

• October 12: Ladies Luncheon (see page 3) 

• October 19-20: NORTEX Roundup – Grapevine Conv. Center 

• October 20: 12-1:00 pm –ROUNDUP STUDENT DANCE 

• October 27: ABC Supper Club,  SATURDAY!  Bavarian 

 Grill,  Plano (see page 3) 

• December 1:  KK Christmas Party – Branding Iron 

• January 4: New Dancer Dance 

Bullwinkle’s Corner 

We can’t really believe that we are starting the last quarter of 2018!  October is a busy month for NORTEX 

dancers. If you have to ask why, you must have been on Mars for the last couple of months.  After all the pre-

roundup dances and all the reminders, NORTEX Roundup time is set. The Kaleidoscope of Colors will be 

October 20th!!! If by chance you have not signed up yet, please do.  We are in charge of square fillers and 

would really appreciate some help with that assignment. We need two-four people to help with  each tip.  If 

you are willing, please let either of us know. Also, don’t forget the Callers Cavalcade Friday night, October 

19t,  and all the fun and workshops during the day on Saturday. The Kuzzins try to gather for an early dinner 

Saturday.  

Lessons: they are in progress! We so appreciate the angels who continue to come week after week.  Your help 

is needed to conduct lessons. So, if you have been coming, please keep on coming!! If by chance you have not 

been coming, please come! We need everyone.  

The kick-off for the ABC Supper Club was great! Twenty -six of us went to Amigo’s for a delightful evening 

of games and dinner. Many thanks to Joanne and Mike for getting this activity up and going, can’t wait for the 

“B” restaurant.  

Thanks to Wyn EL for getting our Dancing Queens luncheon started back after the summer break. We had a 

nice turn out last month and look forward to October and the Main Street Café in Garland.  If you can join the 

group for lunch on the second Friday of the month, please do.  

Didn’t Wayne and Jodie host a great Fish Fry? They should sign up to cater Fish Fry’s! I don’t think they 

could be paid to do that, because it is a labor of love for our club. We appreciate them!  However, there was 

one slight problem. Even though Ernie was playing with marked dominoes, He and Ken Hoffman still lost to 

David Cully and his ringer partner in 42. Revenge will be sweet. 

We also appreciate Mary and Larry Long stepping in for us in our absence. We will be gone for the next 

dance and quarterly meeting in October. They will handle it like last time. We will be in College Station with 

a bunch of Aggies. Remember our Summer Casual ends in September. 

We are constantly learning of new health concerns to be in prayer about.  As well, our country continues to 

need guidance from above.  

Ernie and Martha 

 

 
Ken Smith – Rehab and Life Changes 

Carolyn Petersen’s brother-in-law - pancreatic cancer 

Please Remember These Kuzzins in Your Prayers, Cards and Telephone Calls. 

Call Kimberly Brow, 214-236-1294, with care concerns to be listed. 
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KK FOOD CORNER 
 

ABC Supper Club.  Twenty-Six  “A-Lister” Kuzzins enjoyed the first Dining-out of 

the “ABC Supper Club” at Amigo’s  in Richardson. Fellowship, Good Food and Fun 

boxes checked. 

Hope you will join us on Saturday, October 27 as we celebrate Oktoberfest at a “B” 

Selection -  Bavarian Grill Restaurant, 221 West Parker Road, Plano  75023. 

Entertainment! 

Please email  joanne@thepatricks.name or call 214-796-8980 

 before Friday Noon, October 26 

Dancing Queens Ladies Luncheon.  KK Ladies Luncheon is Friday is October 12, 

11:30, at Main Street Café, 627 West Main St, Garland, TX 75040.   

Wyn El Dodson, 972-675-2990 

 

 

• Eligibility:  Teens (under 20 years of age) who are active members in a dance- related club ( member of the 

North Texas Square and Round Dance Association).  They must have been a member for at least one year after 

completion of lessons and continue to be active in dance activities related to that club. 3.  

 

• Nominations and applications for scholarship awards shall be made in such form and format as may be 

determined by the members of the NORTEX Teen Scholarship Fund but will require the following information: 

(1) Completed NORTEX Application Scholarship Form; (2) A letter from a club officer in the nominee's home 

club attesting to the nominee's active membership; (3) Two letters of recommendation (one of the letters must 

be from an educator); (4) A copy of the official high school transcript, state certification, or GED. 

 

• Selection will take into consideration the following qualifications:  High degree of moral character, special 

scholastic or personal achievement, Demonstrated leadership ability.  Scholarships will be awarded without 

consideration or preference to sex, disability, race, color, creed and national or ethnic origin. Additionally, no 

preference will be accorded any application by reason of a parental affiliation or position. 

NORTEX    Teen Scholarship Requirements. 

****************************************************** 

mailto:joanne@thepatricks.name
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*KUZZINS:  WE WOULD LOVE TO SEE PICTURES OF YOU AND YOURS 

 

Ray Owens and his Ukulele 

entertaining  at the  Baldwin’s 

Fish Fry 
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20 Ways to De-Stress in Less than Ten Minutes* 

1. Listen to Your Favorite Music 

2. Read for Pleasure 

3. SQUARE DANCE 

4. Walk Around the Block 

5. Count to Ten 

6. Write Down Things You’re Grateful for 

7. Doodle or Draw 

8. Plant a Flower 

9. Call a Friend 

10. Chew Gum 

11. Look at Trees 

12. Disconnect from Technology 

13.  Look at Photos of Loved Ones 

14. Squeeze a Stress Ball 

15. Watch a Funny Video/Movie 

16. Punch a Pillow 

17. Read an Inspirational Quote 

18. Take up Yoga 

19. Do Something Nice for Someone 

20. Hug Someone 

*www.SharonMartinCounseling.com 

• I wasn’t going to get a brain transplant but then I changed my mind. 

• Have you ever tried to eat a clock?  It’s very time consuming. 

• I’m reading a book about anti-gravity.  I can’t put it down. 

• It’s a lengthy article about ancient Japanese sword fighters but I can Sumurais it for you. 

• So what if I don’t know the meaning of the word ‘apocalypse’?  It’s not the end of the world! 

• Police were called to the daycare center.  A 3-year old was resisting a rest. 

• The other day I held the door open for a clown.  I thought it was a nice jester. 

• Need an ark to save two of every animal? I Noah guy. 

• I used to have a fear of hurdles, but I got over it. 

• Did you know they won’t be making yardsticks any longer? 

• I used to be allergic to soap but I’m clean now. 

• A relief map shows where the restrooms are.  

• There was a big paddle sale at the boat store.  It was quite an oar deal. 

• They figure out the price of hammer by the pound. 

• If poison expires, is it more poisonous or is it no longer poisonous? 

•  Why is the letter W, in English, called double U? Shouldn't it be called double V? 

•  Intentionally losing a game of rock, paper, scissors is just as hard as trying to win. 

•  100 years ago everyone owned a horse and only the rich had cars. Today everyone has cars and only the rich 

own horses. 

•  If you replace "W" with "T" in "What, Where and When", you get the answer to each of them. 

• If you rip a hole in a net, there are actually fewer holes in it than there were before.  

 

Ponderings from Howard Hess  



October 2018 KK Newsletter          6- 

 


